
  

 

 

National Allied Golf Associations Update – June 25, 2021  

Dear Members, 

The Province of Manitoba announced a new public health order which will be in effect as of Saturday, June 26th at 
12:01 a.m.: Guidelines specific to the golf industry include: 

 

• Golf remains allowed with a maximum of five participants per group. 

 

• It is not required that golf carts use appropriate barrier such as a plastic shield between the driver and 
passenger so that two people from separate households can share a golf cart. 

 

• Individual golf lessons and group lessons for up to 25 students can now take place as long as participants 
are well spaced from each other. 

 

• Public outdoor gathering sizes to increase to 25 persons. 

 

• Outdoor organized recreation activities may reopen for groups up to 25 people. The golf course is 
responsible to take steps to ensure that golf groups are not more than 5 persons and that the groups are 
well spaced from each other and that separate groups are not gathering together on the course as the 
outdoor gathering limit of 25 would apply. 

 

• Summer day camps may reopen to a maximum of 20 participants in groups. 

 

• Retail businesses to open with increased capacity at 25 per cent to a limit of 250 persons, with no 
restrictions on the number of household members permitted to shop together. 
 

• Restaurants and bars to reopen at 25 per cent capacity for indoors and 50 per cent for outdoor dining. For 
indoor dining, patrons seated together must be from the same household unless all patrons at the table 
are fully immunized. Patrons who are fully immunized and from different households may dine together. 
For outdoor dining, tables are limited to a maximum of 8 patrons and can be from different households 
regardless of immunization status. 

 

• Outdoor weddings and funerals may take place with up to 25 participants, in addition to photographer 
and officiants. Indoor weddings and funerals remain limited to 10 persons. 

 
Please note that this public health order is in effect until Monday, August 2nd, 2021 at 12:01 am. 

 
The public health order in place or any future orders can be found on the Province of Manitoba website by clicking 
here. The Province of Manitoba’s 4-3-2-One Great Summer Reopening Path can be viewed here. 

 
For more information, please contact:  

Jared Ladobruk 

Executive Director, Golf Manitoba 

https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/prs/orders/index.html
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018JxwmNC9s9h3MBJaOmqCxhtY3s8j9d_wcueMtdxil8Tkg6VOFz4YNV2-NjKoW1dAMWLSFnByBWougd7WuMeGNdXpw5lgMZRTe4yKVz3qVOT7mwTno4Gmu6SnTUpKhRuulpsnC19WfxweY63pMtyv9MDabFpoWMAl&c=r7pQAPrNZQsXyuID7bop4NH9nZp7eTwApn84oVk3vo8CRXd_wxYq7Q==&ch=7I411gQWF-p-9D2I0lrvdxCa0P3WJFURZwbK-Fo1QgiE_3uyT0q_nw==
https://www.manitoba.ca/covid19/prs/reopening/index.html


e. jared@golfmb.ca 

p. 204.925.5729 
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